
MEMORANDUM 

August 15, 2023 

TO:  File No. S7-03-22 
 
FROM: Holly Hunter-Ceci  
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE: Meeting with Representative of the Managed Funds Association (“MFA”)  

On August 15, 2023, Holly Hunter-Ceci met virtually with Matthew Daigler of the MFA.  Mr. 
Daigler discussed the MFA’s comment letters filed in connection with the proposal re: private 
fund advisers. 

 

 


